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Dear Commissioners,

I am concerned about climate change and the pollution caused by burning fossil
fuels.
Please ask PSE to close all Colstrip plants by 2025 and replace them with 100%
renewable energy.
Washington State has always been the leader in environmental solutions and we
really need to continue forging towards renewable energy.
 
Please continue to have the environment and PSE customers’ best interest in mind
and the PSE shareholders influence not the reason
any decision is made when it comes to infrastructure and how we get our power. I
have no problem with shareholders, but if you invested in a power
company, you should figure this is a public entity (even though PSE is private) which
affect the people using the service.
 
If PSE cannot financially deal with forging away from coal and other fossil fuels,
perhaps they are in the wrong business.
 
With the world currently getting its environmental ass kicked… let’s be the state that
does SOMETHING right.
 
 
Sincerely,
Todd Gordon
2117 NE 32nd St.
Renton, WA  98056
25 year PSE Customer 
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